
From: Cameron Young 

Sent: Tuesday, 20 December 2016 1:44 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Subject: RE: Video Link Request - 23 January Conference AM2014/265 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
Master Electricians Australia would like to request video link from the Brisbane for the Conference 
before Deputy President Gostencnik on 23 January 2017. 
 
Regards, 
 
Cameron Young 
Workplace Relations Advisor 


